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April 13, 2021

Dear Brother Knights

My prayer and support are extended to you as we gather for the Arizona State
Convention of the Knights of Columbus. The Knights are an outstanding source of
formation for Catholic gentlemen, a needed support to the creation of a culture of
vocations and a powerful witness for the Gospel of Life.

As Catholic gentlemen, committed to be faithful disciples of Jesus Christ, each knight is
invited into a deep an intimate relationship with Christ and His Church. As your
communion with Christ is strengthened, the fruit you bear is a desire to evangelize, to
fully participate in the “New Evangelization”, to which each baptized person is called.

As a proud Fourth Degree Knight of Columbus, I am excited to participate in this year’s
convention, and I pray that we may return home more energized, and even more
convinced of the good that we can accomplish through this excellent Catholic fraternal
order. Assuring you ofmy prayers and fraternal support, I remain,

Sincerely yours in Christ

The Most Rev. James Sean Wall
Bishop of Gallup
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